Hi, I wish to have my thoughts heard and taken into consideration as a taxpayer when you discuss this matter Tuesday. Can't attend your meeting.

I wish to still have the current rotating curbside garbage pickup as previously scheduled. Blue boxes picked up. Garbage bags still used.

Unsure about the green boxes and how sanitary that would be without bags. What goes in the green boxes? How often picked up?

Because of Covid germs think its unsafe to have anything not bagged up and unsanitary.

Sincerely, Lillian McColl